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OTTAWA, 8th March, 1904-

Rev. Sir-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 4th Instant, regarding the application

of the Madawaska Club for Ilands in theocorgian Bay

and in reply to refer to letter addressed you on the

4th December last and to ask that you will kindly

advise whether the consent of the Canada Iron Turnace

Company can be obtained to the leading of the Island,

as, if so, the Department can then deal with the ques-

tion of lease.

Your obedient servant

 Herrn

Secremin.

Rev. N. Burwash,L.L.D.,

Chanceller, Victoria University,

Toronto,

Ont.-
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